
 
 
 
May 7, 2015 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company” or “Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) File:  EB-2015-0049 
Multi-Year Demand Side Management Plan (2015 to 2020) 
Requests for Intervenor Status - Enbridge Comments     
 

For the above noted proceeding, Enbridge has received requests for intervener status 
from the following parties: 
 

 Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) 
 Buildings Owners and Managers Association (BOMA) 
 Canadian Manufactuers & Exporters (CME) 
 City of Kitchener  - Union’s Application 
 Consumers Council of Canada (CCC)   
 Energy Probe 
 Environmental Defence 
 Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) 
 Green Energy Coalition (GEC)  
 Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 
 London Property Management Association (LPMA) 
 Low Income Energy Network (LIEN) 
 Ontario Greenhouse Vegetable Growers (OGVG) 
 School Energy Coalition (SEC) 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario                  
M2J 1P8                                   
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON  
M1K 5E3 

Bonnie Jean Adams
Regulatory Coordinator 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 



 Shell Energy North America (Canada) Inc. 
 TransAlta Cogeneration L.P. and TransAlta Energy Corp. (TransAlta) 
 Union Gas 
 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
The Company has reviewed the requests for intervenor status and has no objections to 
the requests. 
 
If you require further information, please contact the undersigned. 
  

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed) 
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc:     Lawrie Gluck, Case Manger OEB (via email) 
 APPrO, BOMA, CCC, City of Kitchener, CME, Energy Probe, Environmental 

Defence, FRPO, GEC, IGUA, LIEN, LPMA, OGVG, SEC, Shell Energy North 
America, TransAlta, Union,  and VECC (via email) 

 


